
From: Chenoa Fund - Down Payment Assistance info@chenoafund.org
Subject: Lender petition signed

Date: May 21, 2019 at 6:01 PM
To: info@chenoafund.org

What percentage of applicants who you’ve offered Chenoa Fund to in the past, would NOT have been able to buy a home 
without this program?
0-25%
What are the main reasons you offer the Chenoa Fund program?
Other (Add In Comments)
Based on your book of business, who will be most hurt by this new mortgagee letter?
Minorities
Please provide any additional thoughts regarding why this program is important to you, and why Chenoa Fund should be 
allowed to continue its work
I stand in aggrement with CBCMA that the due process and techical procedures within the FHA when were violated in creating the 
Mortgagee Letter. I also agree with CBCMA is protected under existing laws and charters of sovereignty to operate in its Down 
Payment Assistance Program to serve underserved people groups to optain affordable housing. Until bipartisan data can be properly 
analyzed be the industry, ML2019-06 should be suspended.
Name: Tommy D
May we share your information outside our organization?: Yes

--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Chenoa Fund - Down Payment Assistance (https://chenoafund.org)


